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Year 5 Hook Day- Ancient Egypt Workshop 

 
                                 

Dear Parents,  

On Wednesday 20th September 2023, for the Year 5 Ancient Egypt Hook Day, Portals from the Past 

will be delivering a whole day workshop to support their learning of Ancient Egypt.  

The cost of participating in the workshop will be £7 per child. To give consent for your child to attend 

and make your contribution payment for this, please go onto your SCOPAY account. Payment needs 

to be received by 15th September 2023. 

We aim to include all children in the experiences we offer, should payment prove difficult, please 

contact the office, so that we can discuss it with you. No child will be discriminated against on the 

grounds of inability to pay, but if sufficient money is not raised by the contributions, then the 

activity may need to be cancelled.  

If you would be happy to support another family in the school by paying their cost, partly or in full, 
please let us know via the school office. 

This fun, absorbing and interactive workshop will introduce the children to the fascinating and 
enigmatic world of the ancient Egyptians.  Children will participate in activities throughout the day 
as they learn about what happened following the death of a mighty Pharaoh, including tomb 
building, the mummification process, burial ceremonies and, finally, the crowning of the new 
Pharaoh. 

On Wednesday 20th September, all the Year 5 children are invited to come to school dressed as 

Egyptologists or Ancient Egyptians.   

EGYPTOLOGISTS - Jeans, shorts, wacky jumpers, “T” shirts, hats.  

ANCIENT EGYPTIANS – Ready made Egyptian outfits (Cleopatras, Pharaohs, Mummies or slaves) are 

readily available on the internet.  

Kind Regards, 

The Year 5 team 


